
2016 Year in Review 

As we wrap up the calendar year and look forward to 2017, the 
BPA Lighting Team wants to offer a heartfelt THANK YOU to all 
of our fantastic utility customers who helped make 2016 a year 
to remember. 

Here are some fun facts from 2016 (Option 1 Utilities):

•	 1,560 completed  projects 
•	 Nearly 54 million kWh saved
•	 62 utilities participating in the Small Business Lighting 

Promotion, leading to over 3.4 million kWh saved in 
promotional projects

•	 14 NW TAN lighting workshops all over the region with 
approximately 450 attendees

Non-Residential Lighting

And, last but not least…

The Lighting Brown Bag/Radio Show/Podcast 
ended the year at the top of the charts in Nielsen’s 
prestigious fake Radio Show/Podcast category. We 
couldn’t have done it without you!

Thank you for all you do to support
energy-efficient lighting in the region!

We wish you a happy and healthy 2017!

-The BPA Lighting Team


